
For more information please call or visit
386.615.4022 • www.fhcp.com/FluShot

Not All SUPERHEROES Wear Capes.

Be a
Super
hero!

HELP
FIGHT

THE FLU!

• Open to All FHCP Members (9 and Up)**
   **Children Under 9 Must Have an Order from Their Pediatrician to Receive the Shot
• Bring Your FHCP Member ID Card
• Wear Clothing with Easy Access to Your Shoulder
• Stay in Your Vehicle
     to be Directed on Where to Proceed

Saturday, November 21st

8:00 a.m. - Noon
FHCP Port Orange Facility
740 Dunlawton Ave. Port Orange

DATE:
TIME:
LOCATION:

Get Your

Without Leaving 
Your Car!

Please come to this special
Superhero Flu Shot Saturday

Drive-Thru Event!
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